

Edward Shen Registrar 沈德祥 <sub>教務長</sub>

9 February 2021

Mr Yeung Chi Keung Principal Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College

Dear Principal Yeung,

## Congratulations on Your Graduates' Academic Success at PolyU

I am pleased to share with you that the following graduates from your school have excelled in their studies at PolyU in the 2019-20 academic year: -

	Admission Year	Name of Student	Award Title	Category of Award
1	2016	HUANG Po Yuk	Bachelor of Science in Medical Laboratory Science	First Class Honours & Outstanding Student Award (Department of Health Technology and Informatics)
2	2016	LI Hiu Tung	Bachelor of Science in Physiotherapy	First Class Honours

Please accept our warmest congratulations on your graduates' academic achievements which, I believe, would not have been possible without the solid and strong foundation built during their secondary school years.

While sharing the joy and pride of these students' success, I would like to solicit your School's continued support by working closely with our University to develop outstanding young people for Hong Kong and the world at large. If your school would like our Student Ambassadors to share their study and campus life with your students, please contact Ms Corrina Lu, Assistant Registrar at 3400 8303 or by email to <a href="mailto:ssrar@polyu.edu.hk">ssrar@polyu.edu.hk</a> for arrangement.